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As part of their textiles lessons, Upper 2 have been designing some amazing monsters. We 

have been focussing on how to follow the design process to research, sketch, model and 

communicate ideas effectively. Pupils have now started making their monsters out of felt and 

off-cuts; this week we have looked at the importance of using templates for accuracy and 

nesting of shapes to reduce the amount of waste. 

We will continue to look at sustainability within our lessons as pupils consider how they can 

use offcuts of material to create their monsters. 
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